
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: December 4, 2019 

 

TREASURER WOODEN RESPONDS TO ATTACK BY NRA 

 
 Treasurer Shawn T. Wooden today responded to the National Rifle Association’s (NRA) attack on 

the Responsible Gun Policy he announced yesterday.  

 

“The NRA has been an impediment to common sense gun safety measures in our nation for decades. 

Sadly, today is no different.  Their response is both expected and shows their utter lack of 

understanding of the Responsible Gun Policy and the law. If the NRA would like to have a serious 

and constructive dialogue on how to make the civilian gun industry safer, then I’d welcome a 

conversation any day to discuss my policy and other initiatives we can take to reduce gun violence.” 
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